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Strassen, the 30th of August 2022 
 

Dear players,  

Thank you for your participation at the first FLT Padel Championship by Cupra! 

We are pleased to inform you that the draws and schedules are already available and can be 

consulted through the following link: 

https://flt.tournamentsoftware.com/tournament/9F2B0259-81FB-416E-A34E-

BF166E3D9C18  

All the schedules have been drawn up with regard to the stated availabilities of the players. Please 

note that due to the availabilities of individual players, as well as the already made reservations of 

the Padel courts, no more changes can be allowed to the match schedules. 

In this context, we would like to share some important information with you: 

 The group stages will take place from 1st to 9th of September. Please note that the 

matches will be played at CK Sportcenter (Kockelscheuer) or Sport4Lux (Münsbach). 

(playing venues can also be found at the link above). 

 The courts have been pre-booked at the respective match times and the organizer will 

provide match balls. 

 We kindly ask you to keep to the given playing times. In case of late arrival of a team, a 

W.O. will be given, according to the referee's criteria. 

 The groups stage matches will be played to 9 games (with advantage, no golden point), 

and in case of a tie at 8, play a normal tiebreak up to 7 points. 

 The groups will be sorted by: Total points, direct game, games difference. Wins: 3 points. 

Lost: 0 points. 

 The top two teams in each group will qualify for the semifinals. Except for the 400 level, (3 

groups instead of 2), the 2 best third-placed teams will also qualify for the quarter finals. 

 The knockout stages will mainly be held on Sunday, 11th of September, at the TC Husen 

facilities in Hosingen. Only the quarterfinals of the 400 level will already be played on 

Saturday, 10th of September, in Hosingen.  

 The awards ceremony will be held after all the finals (Sunday afternoon). 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact the Padel 

committee of the FLT by e-mail or phone (padel.flt.lu@gmail.com; Tel.: 621 230 550). 

We wish you good luck and a great tournament!   
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